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Dear Staff, 
I wanted to update you on our local Care to Learn Chapter and what type of services 
we’ve been able to provide for students so far this year. 
 
August 2016 from Wal-Mart:  $1141.53 helped 904 students 
September 2016 from Wal-Mart:  $711.25 helped 69 students 
October 2016 from Wal-Mart:  $523.21 helped 110 students 
November 2016 from Wal-Mart:  $890.27 helped 26 students 
December 2016 from Wal-Mart:  $479.40 helped 107 students 
 
The items we purchase at WalMart include clothing, food, hygiene items, and 
prescriptions. 
 
We have paid Biermann Eye Health $ 408.50 for three students glasses. 
 
Within the district each building’s food service department has an account to pay for 
breakfast and lunch for any child who needs it.  During the first month of having this 
account in place, we paid $804.30 and the second month we paid $949.40. 
 
Grand total so far for the first semester we have spent:  $5,907.86 on our students.  
 



Our current fundraiser is the Shoe Drive that Tonya McDaniel is heading up at 
WHS-thank you to Tonya and the other high school counselors who have helped her to 
count and bag shoes! 
 
The Warrenton Chapter has a new Director who is over the St. Louis Region, and her 
name is Annie Mayrose. 
 
Our local committee consists of: 
Jill Schowe 
Melissa Peth 
Robin Meier 
Allan Dreyer 
Tonya McDaniel 
 
If you would like to set up a one time donation or payroll deduction for next year, please 
let us know, we would be happy to assist you with this.  As you can see Care to Learn 
has a direct impact on our students. 
 
If you have a student who you feel has a hunger, health, or hygiene concern please talk 
to your building guidance counselors so that we can get the student the needed items 
as quickly as possible! 
 
Thank you! 
Care to Learn  
 
 
 

 


